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February 2019
Dear Member
What a great start to the new year. Our AGM was well attended and as always we had lots of ideas and suggestions from members.

The still life meeting this month was so full we nearly ran out of space, 32 members turning up and most taking part in the Chairmans Challenge, which was ‘Trees’. What a lot of brilliant pictures there were and with so many styles on display. Members chose Sandra Harpers painting of Silvery Birch with Blue Sky, trees from an unusual angle (as though you were laying down looking up through them) was the winner. The runner up was Gitana Bankauskiene with her more traditional landscape painting. Well done to both ladies. 
We will let you all know what this years Challenge will be very soon. The committee are to decide this month.
Our Secretary and our Vice Chairman’s pieces are as follows:-

++++++++++++++++++
Our February meeting went very well, with everyone having a great time in drawing or painting still life or their own projects. We had so many members arrive that we were afraid we might run out of tables!! It was great to see so many.
During that evening we also held our Challenge 2018/19 judging. John has mentioned the winner and runner up.
On Monday  4th March we will be looking forward to a Andrew Glasby, a local professional sculptor, who will give us a wonderful talk and samples of his work on bronze sculptures. His sculptures are really quite stunning. They can be seen on his website at www.ag-sculptures.co.uk
1st April we will welcome Phil Biggs who will be demonstrating buildings in landscape in watercolour. I for one am looking forward to this, as I struggle with making my buildings, look like buildings. We hope many of you will be inspired to come along to see him. He seems to paint quite loosely, and usually very moody skies. His work can be seen on the SAA website. 

Don’t forget to start working on your pictures for our Annual Exhibition in June. This year our exhibition coincides with the city’s Annual Heritage Festival. Last year we happened to be exhibiting during this event, and this brought a huge number of extra visitors into the church. Hence a welcome amount of extra sales.

There is an up to date copy of our 2019 programme enclosed with this newsletter.

Kind regards, Carole, Secretary and Membership Secretary
                                        ++++++++++++++++++

Here we are again at the beginning of a new year with an interesting program of events to look forward to. The main one this year will, off course, be to celebrate the society’s 90th anniversary. Although I was unable to attend the last meeting where the “Tree” themed competition was displayed and judged, I understand that there were a good number of high quality entries. 

The only specific item I would report on, is to repeat the details for the painting or drawing at the CPSO rehearsals as follows: These are on Tuesdays, 19 & 26 February and 5, 12, 19th & 26th March. The venue is as before at The Queen Katherine Academy and we need to be set up by 7.15pm. I am hoping that some of you who haven’t done before will give it a try. The Orchestra are keen to maintain and build on the link. The actual concert, for those of you who are in to classical music, is Verdi’s Requiem on Saturday, 30th March at 7.30pm.
Best Wishes Phil Hemsley, Vice Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
                                                               ++++++++++++++++++
This year is the 90th anniversary of Peterborough Art Society. Having been created in spring 1929. We have lots of events being discussed and organised to be held during the year. News of these will be coming to you all in the next couple of months. As well as a celebratory colour brochure about Peterborough Art Society.
Any ideas for a way of celebrating our 90th year are more than welcome. Please let any of the committee know what your idea is, and this can be investigated.

Let’s all look forward to a very busy and entertaining year.
Best wishes 

John Bailey. Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
